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PETITION REPORT 
 

CONSERVATIVE GROUP AMENDMENT 
 

 
TRAVELLERS SITE AT HORSDEAN 

 
 
That recommendation 2.1 be amended with the deletion of the wording as struck 
through and the addition of the wording in bold italics so as to read: 
 
2.1 That the petition is referred to the Environment & Sustainability Committee 

Meeting on the 17th October 2012 for consideration with a recommendation 
that any new permanent traveller site should not be located within the 
South Downs National Park. 

 

 
Proposed by:  Cllr G. Theobald Seconded by:  Cllr Peltzer Dunn 
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